
Hello Lil’ Saints Families 
It’s hard to believe that this school year is now coming to an end. It has been 
a great year. Thank you for entrusting us with your children. We enjoyed 
watching them learn and grow into independent boys and girls who are now 
ready for kindergarten! 

We had another busy month at Lil’ Saints. Our Mother’s Day tea was a great 
success. The children were so excited to come together with their moms and 
shower them with love.  We hope that our Moms and grandmas had as much 
fun as we did! 

Our busy JK class has been enjoying extended outdoor time, with garden 
play being the highlight of their day! Sand and water activities continue to 
captivate the children’s attention, inspiring many imaginative and 
cooperative games. Additionally, most of the children can now print their 
own names and recognize their classmates' names. The free art table and 
building area remains to be the most popular spots in the classroom, as the 
children are eager to create and practice the various skills they have learned. 
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Busy Lil’ Saints! 
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JK Class  
Having fun, learning, and making friends 



Upcoming Events 
Sports Day/BBQ- Tuesday, June 11, 9:30-12:30 
There will be relay games, a bouncy castle, face 
painting and BBQ lunch (by donation) for 
everyone. June 10 & 11 are Pro D days for Sacred 
Heart school (June 10, only Pro D for Lil’ Saints.) 
Older siblings are welcome to come and help us 
with face painting and relay games. Regular 
classes will not be in session. A detailed email 
about this event will be sent out before the event. 

JK Class Farewell and Graduation Evening, Thursday June 20, 6:30pm-8:00pm 
Parents are invited to join us for desserts and 
refreshments. We will have a special ceremony to 
celebrate yet another milestone for the children as 
they prepare to enter a new chapter of their lives. 
Classes will be dismissed at 12:45 that day to 
allow the teachers to set up and prepare for the 
event. 

Year End Picnic at Diefenbaker Park, Friday 
June 21, 10-1:00 
We will be going to Diefenbaker Park for a potluck 
picnic to celebrate another successful year at Lil’ 
Saints. This will also be the LAST DAY for us this school year! 

Summer Time Suggestions  
Some of the children have formed special bonds and friendships with one another. We hope these 
friendships continue beyond their preschool days. Organizing playdates and meeting at parks are 
excellent ways to keep the children engaged and provide them with 
valuable social time with their friends!
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
June- Jackson, Olivia 

July- Jayden V. 

August- Desmond 
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